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Friday 17th December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

Please see this attachment from the local authority with regards to school arrangements for January 2022.  
Within this letter there is further information regarding LFT testing which is different from my communication 
yesterday.  As you can appreciate the COVID situation changes on a daily basis and therefore please follow 
this latest guidance.  
 

 

If you require more LFT's please contact school. We will then ensure that sufficient tests will be made 
available for collection on Monday 20th and Tuesday 21st December.  
 

 

I wish you all a happy Christmas, and a safe and healthy New Year. 
 
 

 
 

Mr C. Ellis 
Headteacher 

https://castellalun.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/FCC-January-2022-Arrangements-Parents-Letter.pdf

